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This would do nothing other than to further push our state back in time a few 

decades. Elderly, disabled and people with non-standard job schedules as well as 

people who may need to pay for child care would no longer be able to reliably have 

their voice heard. We have already made Oregon's implementation of mail-in voting 

very complete and reliable. Why remove that in favor of a more archaic and less 

accessible option?  


